
      
IMPORTANT RECALL NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 18, 2008 

 

 

 

Dear Volvo Owner: 

 

Our records indicate that we recently mailed you a recall notification letter dated 

November 26, 2008, that incorrectly stated that your vehicle is eligible for a Fuel Pressure 

Sensor safety recall. Volvo has found that certain all wheel drive vehicles were incorrectly 

marked as eligible. Your vehicle is not equipped with the fuel pressure sensor that is 

involved in this recall.  We apologize for any inconvenience this mailing error may have 

created.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Volvo retailer. If your retailer is unable to 

answer your questions, please contact Volvo Customer Care Center at 7 Volvo Drive, 

Rockleigh, NJ 07647 or phone 1-800-458-1552, Monday through Friday, 8:30 A.M. to 

5:00 P.M. Eastern Time. You may also e-mail us at customercare@volvoforlife.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Assainte 

Manager, Customer Support 


